
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Bert Polk <Bert.Polk@llr.sc.gov>

Date: 10/26/2016 4:14:53 PM
Subject: RE: Scanned from a Xerox Multifunction Printer

Thank you 
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Bert Polk [mailto:Bert.Polk@llr.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 4:04 PM
 
To: Taylor, Richele
 
Subject: FW: Scanned from a Xerox Multifunction Printer
 

Thought you might want a heads up on this. October NFPA Journal. World wide distribution.
 

Robert Polk
 
Deputy Director/State Fire Marshal
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